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Dear Praying Friends, 
 
When I was on furlough, I often requested prayer for the parents of the children who come to 
my Sunday school class since the great majority of my students come to church without their 
parents. While we rejoice in every little one that comes, it is my prayer that the child will not 
only have his own eternity changed, but also that of his parents.  
 
During my absence, one of our young teenager’s mother was going through a personal crisis. 
She was part of an occult group but after their rituals failed to help her, she decided to visit her 
daughter’s church. She came with many questions and eventually was led to a saving faith in 
Christ. We rejoice to see a great change in her life and pray the Lord will continue to help this 
family grow in Him.  

 
Another mother of one of our pre-teens randomly showed up 
two Sundays ago and has so far come twice! This is a great 
blessing since she works Monday through Saturday from 
morning until dark, making a home-visit almost impossible.  
 
One of the ladies who recently finished our discipleship 
course has been going with me on Sunday school visits and 
visitation, and I look forward to seeing how the Lord uses this 
both in her life as well as in the lives of those we visit. 

 
While the adults are growing in their faith, the children are too. One pre-teen who was saved 
last year recently brought his sister to me saying he had spoken with her, and she wanted to be 
saved…to my surprise, she really did! A couple weeks later, this brother and sister brought a 
friend, saying he wanted to be saved too. This young boy was not ready, but these siblings’ 
desire to see others saved was a blessing to me! May we challenge ourselves by asking: Who 
am I bringing to Christ? 
 
May the Lord bless each of you in your labors! 
 
In His service,  

March 2024 

Visiting my students’ family 
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